
Sealed Bids for the construction of the Replaster and Retiling of MARC Pools and Hot 
Tub Project will be received by Tate Shaw, Assistant Recreation Director, Park City 
Municipal Corporation (“PCMC”), Park City Recreation Offices, Park City MARC, 1200 
Little Kate Rd., Park City, Utah 84060, by 3:00 PM local time, October 4, 2022, and at 
3:05 PM that same day and place will be publicly opened and read aloud.  The Replaster 
and Retiling of MARC Pools project is located at 1200 Little Kate Rd., Park City, Utah 
84060.  The Replaster and Retiling of MARC Pools project briefly consists of the replaster 
and retiling of the Lap Pool (4,025 sf), Leisure Pool (2,774 sf), and Hot Tub (275 sf). The 
work will also require cutting back tile lines, crack sealing, tile replacement, coping stone 
replacement, joint sealing, epoxy, patchwork with Brown Coat, waterproofing and other 
related items.  A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held at the Park City MARC at 1200 
Little Kate Rd., Park City, Utah 84060, at 1:00 PM September 27, 2022.  Bidders should 
familiarize themselves with the project site and conditions.  The Request for Bid Proposal 
Document will be available beginning at 9:00 a.m. September 6, 2022, and may be 
obtained from Matt Twombly at Park City Municipal Corporation, via email to 
mtwombly@parkcity.org.  All questions shall be submitted in writing by 3:00 p.m. 
September 30, 2022, via email to mtwombly@parkcity.org.  A Bid Bond in the amount of 
five percent (5%) of the total bid is required to accompany each bid. The Request for Bid 
Proposals may be viewed at the Office of Sustainability 445 Marsac Avenue, Park City 
Utah 84060, by appointment only via email request to Matt Twombly at 
mtwombly@parkcity.org.  Park City Municipal Corporation reserves the right to reject any 
or all bids received.  Furthermore, the City shall have the right to waive any informality or 
technicality in proposals received when in the best interest of the City. 
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